
Prior School Board Member Recognition 
 
 

Kane School Board President, Dr. LoRal Linton recently recognized the prior Kane School Board 
members for their many years of service by awarding them with an engraved school bell and 
appreciation for their many years of service to the district. Lee Anne Chamberlain accepted the bell for 
her late husband Lex Chamberlain who served on the school board from 1989-‐2016.  Joe Houston served 
from 2001-‐2016. Wendy Allan served from 2007-‐2016.  We would like to thank the prior board members 
for their time and contributions to the students, schools and the district. 

Ben Dalton 
Superintendent 
Kane County School District 


